Research work
During a Computing lesson in Class South Africa, we researched facts about extreme weather. It’s been hard but we managed to do a display on this subject. If you have any spare time come and take a look. Here are some photos below from the lesson.
By Aksa and Tysha (Year 6 digital leaders)
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